Postdoctoral Fellowship Opportunity
The Cory-Slechta Lab is seeking a Postdoctoral Fellow to study air pollution and neurotoxicity. Epidemiological research has increasingly implicated air pollution in the etiology of children’s neurobehavioral disorders. Our current project seeks a postdoctoral fellow interested in identifying constituents of air pollution, including metals and pesticides, that may produce these associations. Projects will include developmental whole body ambient and engineered inhalation exposures with adult behavioral assessments and histological quantification.  
Candidates should be highly motivated and have completed a doctorate (Ph.D.) level degree. The successful candidate should have documented success in research, including publications in international journals on relevant topics. Compensation follows NIH salary guidelines and fellows may be awarded an NIH Training Fellowship. The University of Rochester Medical Center provides a generous package of fringe benefits. 
Applicants should submit an application package that includes a cover letter, CV, up to 2 relevant prior publications, and contact information for three references to Deborah Cory-Slechta, deborah_cory-slechta@urmc.rochester.edu. 
Application review will begin immediately and continue until the position is filled.
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